
CSHS Daily Announcements 
Wednesday March 5, 2025 

 

Today, SAVE Promise presented during homeroom- tomorrow wear green for unity and to bring awareness 
with the SAVE Promise Club. 

As a reminder, prom tickets are now available for sale for $70! Go to the Class of 2026 Instagram and click 
on the link in the bio to purchase. Forms for underclassmen to attend should be available shortly 

Course Request Sheets are due back to your Homeroom Teacher on March 12th. Be sure your form is 
signed by your parent or guardian and that you have entered your electives into Focus. Counselors will be 
available in the Media Center Friday March 7th and Monday March 10th to help students enter requests into 
Focus 

The Coral Shores Track and Field team would like to thank all volunteers for helping at the meet. 
Congratulations 1st place in the 100 meters and 200 meters Sean Harm, 3rd place in the 100 meters Tanel 
Irons, 2nd place in the 400 meters Adrik Gadea, 2nd place in the 400 meters Mira Jones, 1st place in the 
800 meters Alaric Rodriguez, 1st place in the 800 meters and the 1600-meter run Ali Wheatley, 2nd place in 
the 800 meters Sammy Bates, 3rd place in the 1600 meter run Tristian Rios and 2nd in the Discus Evan 
Osipov. 

Congratulations to Kai Redruello on her singles win 8-6 and Vanessa G. on her singles win 8-5 at 
yesterday's home match against Key West. 

Today, March 5th, is the National Day of INCLUSION. Thank you to everyone for signing the banner with 
the "Pledge to Include" others. Each day, you show how to include people of all abilities, Wear your bracelet 
and sticker with Pride. The banner will be hanging by the Tunnel/Media Center wall for signatures 

Attention Students taking the SAT this Saturday, March 8:  Please line up outside the Wrenn Street door of 
the Media Center by 7:30am for check-in.  SAT administrations are now digital so YOU MUST bring your 
CHARGED Chromebook and charger on Saturday morning, picture ID, calculator, and pencils.  Calculators 
and pencils will NOT be provided, so please bring your own. Snacks and water are optional.  If you have any 
questions, please see Ms. Robin Fry in the main office. 

Art Club and NAHS are meeting right after school tomorrow 

There will be a trash clean up today hosted by the Florida Keys Wild Bird Center, if you would like to 
participate meet at the boat launch at 5pm.  

Seniors for Grad Bash on April 4th, students attending cannot have 4 or more Tardies to any one period or 4 
or more Unexcused Absences and no referrals or discipline issues beginning on Monday, March 10th, 2025 

BE SAFE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE READY TO LEARN, BE RESPONSIBLE, BE EMPOWERED 

Happy Birthday shout outs for today: Alice Dangel & Sullivan Ruiz 

                                                                                                         


